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TO: DIRECTOR 1-1 

REF: DIRECTOR I I 
1. Following wimeqna is Ambassador Helms' reply to ref 

message. 

2. Much appreciate your thoughtfulness in sending ref to 

me. 

in General Counsel's office. I will communicate directly 

Would you please bring it to attention of John Greaney 

with him. Thank you. 
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